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190 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Withdrawal 
        Less than Expectations 

 

The EIA reported a 190 Bcf withdrawal from natural gas storage inventories for 
the week ending February 11. The draw was less than the average of expectations of 
199 Bcf and the market fell after the report was released, finishing the trading down 
26 cents   The less than expected withdrawal was attributed to higher production 
volumes not visible behind Texas intrastate pipelines as well as additional power from  
wind generation. 
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